ﬁ Parent

Homework

INVITATION

You are invited to join us for a conversation about homework in high school on

MONDAY 9 MAY 2016
/pm
Caroline Chisholm Library

Caroline Chisholm College is commited to excellent learning for all students, and
we believe that learning does not stop when the bell rings at the end of the day.
We wish to support parents as they support their daughters. Some of the
questions we hope to address and discuss include:

- How much is too much?

- How do I motivate my daughter?

- What if  don’t get it?

- How can I support my daughter’s well-being and mental health?

- What are the school’s expectations?

We will hear brief presentations from the E -
Principal and from the College il_l
Counsellor. This will be followed by table = —
discussions with leading teachers from

the college. This is a parent only event.

If you would like to attend, please RSVP
to rwilson2@parra.catholic.edu.au by
Friday May 6, 2016.




